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Beachwood Breeze

     


P.O. Box 17385

Jacksonville, FL  32245

Your Neighborhood Newsletter of People and Events
                            May 2011
Welcome River Region Human Services (RRHS)

  We are inviting everyone to the next civic meeting to officially welcome the RRHS.  Also, Dr. Mark

  Falbo, from U.N.F. will explain the partnership with RRHS.  We will be serving refreshments while you hear
  more about the future renovations of the community center and the programs that will be offered.  Please 
  come and show your support and interest in YOUR community center’s future.
Why Is A Civic Association So Important?
  If you have recently moved into the subdivision, welcome to our community.  The Beachwood Civic Association

  (BCA) is a voluntary group of neighbors who join efforts to keep up and improve the public areas of Beachwood.  
  We strive to encourage a closer relationship of all residents through social, educational and recreational

  activities.  Anyone can be part of the BCA with no strings attached!  You will have the satisfaction that your 

  contribution is being used to improve the subdivision where you live.

  Check out more background information on Beachwood at www.neighborhoodlink.com (Free HOA websites); 1)   

  Find Neighborhoods & Organization- type in 32246 then click Search, 2) scroll down to find Beachwood Civic 

  Association and click on the name, 3) the Home Page of the BCA appears with several subjects to review.
  During the past year, the BCA has worked with JaxParks with outreach to non-profit organizations to find one

  interested in running the center; scheduled safety and security presentation by a JSO officer; scheduled 

  installation of new mulch on both medians and shared crime alerts sent from the JSO.  We also work with the
  management (BMLR Properties) of the Beachwood Apartments to keep lines of communication open to have
  problems quickly resolved.  The officers of the BCA welcome ideas and input on making improvements to the 
  subdivision.  We can all work towards making our neighborhood better. 
                                        Purpose of Beachwood Civic Assoc. Dues
     There are 328 homes in this subdivision and the goal is to have a minimum of 120 memberships to cover annual
     expenses.   The yearly dues are $25.00 payable to the “Beachwood Civic Association”.  All the funds collected
     during the yearly membership drive go towards paying for: JEA monthly bills, light bulbs for flood lights,
     Peninsular Pest Control spraying to keep weeds out of the two medians, copy costs of printing the newsletter,
     etc.  Simply fill out the bottom portion and use the attached pre-addressed envelope.
Summer Night Lights – Movie Night
     Saturday, July 16, 2011 at 7:00 p.m. (movie starts at sunset)  Location:  Beachwood Park-11758 Marina Drive. 

      Come watch the stars under the stars!  Enjoy a family-friendly movie outdoors on the lawn of the park.  

Community Yard Sales
     The Spring yard sales has been postponed for now.  If you are interested in having a yard sale in the Fall, 

      please let us know at the May 17th meeting.  We can agree on a date and announce it in the next
      newsletter. 
  Celebration Meeting – Tuesday, May 17, 2011 at 7:30 pm 

          at Community Center, 11758 Marina Drive (next to basketball courts)
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    Resident: ______________________________________________________________________   

    Address _____________________________________________________________________________  

                  _____________________________________________________________________________ 

    Amount  $ ___________________ 





Thank You in advance for making a difference!
